ASSESSING AND REPORTING

Staff will maintain contact with you about your child's development throughout your child's time at the preschool. We offer parent teacher interviews twice a year and informal meetings such as chats or phone calls which occur regularly. Staff welcome parents request for any additional meetings / chats if you have any queries or concerns during your child's preschool year. Parents are welcome to view their child's portfolio at any time; these can be taken home to share with family during school holidays. Families are welcome to make additions to the portfolio and provide written feedback for staff.

A summative report is given to parents at the completion of their child's year at preschool. A copy is also provided to the reception teacher and a copy remains at the preschool. Reporting is based on the Learning Outcomes from the Early Years Learning Framework for Australia, which is our national Early Years' Curriculum.